Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

30 May 2015
This letter is to confirm that Rich Randall completed three hours of Professional Development for NY Physics Teachers here at SUNY-Buffalo State College on this date as part of our monthly Western New York Physics Teachers' Alliance (WNYPTA) meeting.  The meeting was carried out under the guidance of faculty of the SUNY- Buffalo State College Department of Physics.

This meeting included presentations and activities devoted to:
- Contributed ideas and professional news related to physics teaching in NY state.
- A discussion session on NY State Regents Physics Exams led by Prof. Joe Zawicki of Buffalo State.

- A discussion session on Advanced Placement C (Calculus) Mechanics Physics Exams led by Mike Belling of Williamsville South.

- A session on Physics Olympics by Rich Randall and Kathy Rushlow of the NYS Master Teacher Program.
Sincerely,
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Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Associate Professor





David Henry, Adjunct Professor
SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics


SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics

(716) 878 3802 <macisadl@buffalostate.edu>

henryd@buffalostate.edu
